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Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

A huge thank you to all the families and friends who came to our wonderful Christmas Fete. As a school we are 
extremely lucky to have such a hardworking and dedicated PTA, they always go above and beyond to support our 
school. We are also extremely grateful for all your generous contributions to our Shhhh Room. This is such a 
special and exciting experience for all the children from across the school, which really makes us all remember 
what a special time Christmas really is! I would like to thank Mrs McKeon in particular for organising this, as she 
has put so much time and effort into this experience for the children, as well as raising more money for our 
lovely school. We are very lucky to have such a dedicated, caring lady in our team! I would also like to thank Mr 
and Mrs Shenton for rallying around on Wednesday to ensure our Early Years was kept nice and cosy for the 
staff and children in the chilly weather!   

Finally, I would like to say a fond farewell to Miss Carolina, as it is her last day with us. She will be missed by so 
many of our children at lunchtime and in our Blues Birds Club. We all wish you the very best of luck in the next 
chapter of your life!  

PTA Thank you! a Huge Thank You to everyone who helped at the Christmas Fete it was a huge success, which has 
helped to raise over £3,000 for our school. This is an amazing total which will help to fund equipment and 
projects across the school. A special thanks must go to our dedicated PTA team, not forgetting staff members, 
parents, and of course our children who work so hard for the school, not only on the day but also leading up to 
this annual Christmas event. The hall, surrounding rooms and the dining room were filled with Christmas 
shoppers. Thanks to everyone who came and supported us, including local residents. I would also like to thank 
everyone who took the trouble to send in items for the Fayre, your support was very much appreciated.   

PTA Raffle the raffle is being drawn later today. Good luck! We will be contacting winners on Monday. Thank 
you for all your support buying raffle tickets. 

Dinner money As we are coming to the end of our Autumn term, please make sure your child’s dinner money is up 
to date. Thank you.  

Bluebirds Invoices Autumn term invoices. Please make payment on Mychildatschool app, If you have any queries 
please contact the school office.  

After School Clubs all current after school clubs have now finished. Please note, current clubs do not continue 
after Christmas.   New clubs will be available to book shortly—Please see flyer attached to the announcement for 
further details. 

Non-Uniform and Toy day Friday 22nd December it is our last day of term and children can wear a Christmas 
jumper to school, £1 donations will be for Save the Children charity. Children are also allowed to bring a toy or 
game into school. Please do not bring in anything electrical or of monetary or sentimental value, in case it gets 
lost or broken. We ask the children to think carefully about what they bring in - Is it something that can be 
shared with friends? Is it something they can play with for a period of time? Children must be responsible for 
their own toys or games. 

Have a great weekend, 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 
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Year 1-Christmas crafts 

Date- Monday 11th December 

Time- 2.30pm 

Venue- Allesley Primary School 

Nursery Spectacular 

Date-Tuesday 12th December 

Time-2.00pm 

Venue- Allesley Primary School 

Reception Nativity- Humph the Camel 

Dates Wednesday 13th Decemeber-2.15pm & 

Thursday 14th December-2.15pm 

Venue- Allesley Primary School  

 

Years 2 and 3 

Date-Tuesday 19th December 

1pm- Year 2 parents 

1.45pm- Year 3 parents 

Venue- All Saints Church 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

Date-Thursday 21st December 

11.30am- Year 4 parents 

1.00pm- Year 5 parents 

1.45pm- Year 6 parents 

Venue- All Saints Church 

*Two tickets will be allocated per child for the performance at All 
Saints Church. 

*Year 2 and 3 will perform the same concert twice to accommodate 
the parents of both year groups. Year 4, 5 and 6 will perform the 
same concert three times to accommodate the parents of each 
year group. Therefore, if you have children in more than one of 
the year groups performing you will only need to attend one of 

Advance parking reminder- At all of our festivities there will be a large number of parents attending. Please 
can we ask that as many parents as possible walk to our festivities. Where this is not possible please be  
mindful of our residents within the Allesley community. 

Reception where possible please could we ask that parents 
of children in Miss Dunn’s class to attend the Wednesday   
performance and the parents of Miss Keay/Mrs Sharp’s 
class attend the Thursday performance . This will help the 
children in performing to an amazing audience both days. 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Alex S Year 3             Ryan F Year 3 

Harriet D Year 4       Reeva G Year 1 

Alexander L Year 5     Cole M Year 3 

George G Year 3         Frankie F Rec 

Lorenzo N Year 3  

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

Christmas is not so much 
about opening presents, as 
opening our heart’s 

Year 1 Oscar the Hungry Unicorn by Lou Carter recommended by Ava P 

Year 2 The Jolly Postman by Janet Ahlberg recommended by Noah 

Year 3 Beast Quest by Adam Blade recommended by Thomas   

Year 4 Piggy Handsome by Pip Jones recommended by Jaiden Q 

Year 5 When the sky falls by Phil Earle recommended by Isabelle G  

Year 6 Harry Potter & the deathly hallows by J K Rowling recommended by Ben C 

 

Attendance  

Week 27th Nov— 1st Dec 2023 

Highest  Mrs Fatile Year 4 class 98.71% 
Attendance. 

      Whole school 96%! 



In Nursery we 
had a visit from 
Lesley from All 
Saints church 
she brought some 
fantastic story 
sacks for the 
children and told 
them the 
Nativity story.  

Year 6 have been 
designing and 
making Greek 
vases out of clay. 
They learned 
moulding 
techniques 
before creating 
their very own. 
OPA! 

This week, 
Year 3 
have been 
learning 
about the 
beliefs of 
the Ancient 
Egyptians 
by 
mummifying 
tomatoes!  

Calling all Michelin Star chefs… Year 5 
chopped and peeled a variety of 
vegetables to create a wartime vegetable 
soup as part of their Design Technology.  

Celebrating our week  

This week Year 1 were 
learning about rhythm 
and scales in music. They 
had a great time with the 
instruments! 

Reception classes really enjoyed learning 
about the Nativity story with Lesley and 
her story sacks from All Saints Church. 
They listened well and joined in with all 
the story resources. 

Year 2 
have been 
learning 
about   
features in 
a recount. 

Year 4 had a magical time going through 
the wardrobe into Narnia when they      
visited All Saints Church in Allesley Village 
this week.  


